
 

 

We have been extremely proud to see the children coming into Nursery 

independently this week and we would like to say a huge thank you to parents for 

your support with this extra effort to keep each other safe. 
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                 Humpty Dumpty                         

This week we used a story map to 

learn the Humpty Dumpty rhyme 

and actions. The children had great 

fun learning a new verse and 

performing it together. When we 

knew the rhyme and actions really 

well we changed some of the words 

and actions. E.g. Humpty Dumpty 

sat on a ball (this made us giggle!). 

Maybe your child would like to 

perform our rhyme and actions for 

you and relatives at home? 

 

  

 

Humpty Dumpty sat on a wall Humpty 

Dumpty had a great fall                           

All the king’s horses                               

And all the king’s men                       

Couldn’t put humpty together again 

Verse 2. 

Humpty Dumpty counted to ten 

Humpty Dumpty got up again 

All the King’s Horses  

And all the king’s men 

Were happy that Humpty’s together again. 

Another popular activity this week 

was when we challenged the children 

to build a wall for Humpty to sit on. 

This led to some lovely discussion 

about how to make a strong wall and 

which materials would be best. The 

children discovered that it was 

actually really difficult to steady 

Humpty Dumpty on our walls and this 

led to further discussions about his 

shape. “He’s oval….he can’t stand 

up…he keeps rolling.” Some of the 

children, very cleverly, made special 

seats for Humpty on their wall to 

keep him safe.  
 

 

Dates for Diary                                                                                                                          

Parent Consultations – Friday 22nd October and Monday 1st November 

Wishing you a super weekend. 

The Nursery Team. 


